
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF LEXINGTON 

COUNTY OF ANOKA 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

Notice is hereby given, the Lexington Planning & Zoning Commission will be conducting 

a Public Hearing on May 11, 2021, at 7:00 P.M. in the Lexington City Council Chambers, 

9180 Lexington Avenue, Lexington, MN  55014.  The purpose of the Public Hearing will 

be an annual meeting to receive public opinion on the adequacy and effectiveness of the 

Storm Water Pollution Prevention Program (SWPPP).  

 

Anyone wishing to make a comment on the SWPPP is invited to attend the Public Hearing.  

If you are unable to attend, written comments are welcome and will be accepted until 4:30 

P.M on May 11, 2021. 

 

In accordance with the Americans With Disability Act, a hearing impaired individual, 

wishing to attend the Public Hearing, you may request a sign language translator by 

contacting City Hall (763) 784-2792 within one week prior to the hearing.  

 

Bill Petracek 
City Administrator 

 

 

 
 


